
Wednesday 9th June 2021 via Zoom 

M I N U T E S  O F  M E E T I N G 
 

Present: Ross Yates, Chris Searle, Nick Chater, Claire Bailey, Jon & Dely Ward, Debbie 
Beszant, Dawn and Gavin Stride, Sam Halstead, Roz Fentem, Alice Atlee & Will 
 
Apologies: Louise Smith  

 
Quorum 
Chairperson Ross Yates notified the members that the meeting was quorate being that 13 

members were present of which 2 are from the current executive committee, therefore, the 

meeting continued. 

 

Matters Arising from previous meeting; 

 
Electric Car Charging 
Nick reported that there is a Cornwall Council new manager in charge of this scheme.  He is 
hopeful that this will help us to move the project forward. The PC are aware of BCTC’s 
intentions regarding the charging points.  Chris volunteered to work with Nick on the project 
 
Commencement of the General Meeting; 

 

Walking Week 2020 
Selena has requested a monetary amount to help her cover the costs she incurs as the 
event organiser.  This will help pay for the meals which she is required to attend.   
Proposal – Debbie proposed £125 be paid to Selena for the September event to be reviwed 
for the next event.  Seconded by Roz, all in favour. 
 
Website 
The first run of the website is live. 
The CIC now has its own website.  
Members are encouraged to view the website and make any comments/feedback relating to 
the STRUCTURE of the site.   
Ross proposed - a further meeting will be arranged to discuss the cosmetics.  Seconded by 
Chris, all in favour 
  
Social Media Training 
StarGazy has set up a social media account for the BCTC on facebook which will run a 
campaign for 6 months developing the Boscastle brand by sharing and promoting Members 
content. If you have content which you specifically wish to be shared, please tag it with 
#BCTC 
   
Membership 
We are very pleased with the take up of the direct debit option and with the increased 
membership this year.   
 

Any Other Business 

None 

 

 

Date of next meeting; Wednesday 8th September 2021.  
 


